The Livernois
Streetscape Project
is moving along!

Our next step is to pour concrete in
front of your business.

Your driveway will be temporarily
closed starting Wednesday, July 17th
(weather permitting) as the project
performs paving operations.

The driveway will be closed for
approximately 8 days to allow for
grading, paving and curing.

Pedestrian access will be maintained
to all businesses throughout the
construction process.

The City of Detroit understands this is
not an easy process and we are sorry
for any disturbance this will cause.

Street parking will be
available on west side of
Livernois.

Parking lot on Chesterfield
will remain open to public.

‘I‘ Street closed

Street open

If you have any questions or
comments, please contact:

Gustavo Serratos,

Project Manager of Complete Streets at:
313-628-0135

Serratosg@detroitmi.gov
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